
TSSC-C 1-2025 

From: Niagara Region Website 

To: Clerks 

Cc: webincoming 
Subject: Online Form - Enquiry from Region website 

Date: January 10, 2025 1:39:27 PM 

Enquiry from Region website 

To reply, copy the email address from below and put into 'To'. (if resident 
entered their email address) 

name 
Bruce Timms 

email 

municipality 
St. Catharines 

subject 
Regional Council/Clerk 

comments 
we would like to present to the Transportation Steering committee on Feb. 
12 2025, 3 pm, as representatives of the Rotary club of Fonthill , Rotary Club 
of St.Catharines Lakeshore, Thorold Lions Club and Fonthill Lions Club. We 
would present a plan for building a Multi-use Rail Trail on the Fonthill 
Spurl ine and along Beaverdams Rd, RR 67, from Ormond St South in 
Thorold to RR 20 in Fonthill , town of Pelham please advise on the proper 
procedure and place us on the agenda Bruce Timms, Rotary Club of 
St.Catharines Lakeshore, Frank Adamson, Rotary Club of Fonthill John 
Wilson Lions Club of Thorold. 

reply 
yes 
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